
 

 

 

08 July 2022 

 

To whom it may concern,  

 

Lovely Landscape is extremely delighted to recommend the team of Websentials to anyone in need of 

their services. The team, especially Ivan, Adrian, and Ben, has rendered outstanding service 

throughout the engagement of their help to develop our new website. Not only did they show great 

knowledge in their field of expertise, but they also went above and beyond to provide professional 

advice that made the designing and development process easy and smooth.  

 

Best Regards, 

 

Mr. Gopalakrishnan Annadurai 

Director of Lovely Landscape & Construction Pte Ltd 

 

 


